
 
Do you enjoy sharing your great Broughton experiences? 

Would you like to lead others as they learn about Broughton 
opportunities? 

 
If you answered “yes” to these questions,  
you may be interested in applying for the  

Broughton Student Recruitment Team! 
 

The Student Recruitment Team members meet during Advisory 
Class, and they organize and lead recruitment efforts, such as 

school tours and open houses.  In addition to Advisory Class, there 
will be a few events that take place outside school hours. 

 
If you are interested in this opportunity, more information and the 
application are available at ​https://tinyurl.com/BHSRecruitment​.  

In order to be considered, applications must be submitted by 
Friday, May 29, 2020.  Applicants should pay attention to their 

email in early June for notifications and updates. 
 

If you have questions about the Recruitment Team or about the 
application process, please contact Dr. Brooks at 

dbrooks@wcpss.net​.  
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